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Message:
I’m submitting this comment in my personal capacity as a
concerned citizen and advocate for fair representation.
It is deeply troubling to witness a pattern where four Black
legislators who represent predominantly Black
communities are being targeted—and three of them are
under direct attack. This is not only disproportionate, but
it raises serious concerns about racial bias and
discrimination in the redistricting process.
Redistricting should be about ensuring fair and equal
representation for all communities, not undermining the
voices of historically marginalized groups. To single out
districts that are led by Black elected officials—especially
in communities where Black residents make up a
significant portion of the population—is not only unfair,
but it also sends a dangerous message about whose
voices are valued in our democracy.
We should be moving toward more diversity and inclusion
in government, not less. The goal should be equitable
representation that reflects the people, not racial or
political manipulation of maps to silence them.
I urge lawmakers to reconsider any action that dilutes
Black political power or targets Black-led districts.
Redistricting must be a transparent, just process rooted in
equality—not discrimination.
Thank you for your time and consideration.




